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                                                      9th June 2020 –17th Shawal 1441 
Assalamu Alaykum  

 
Dear Parents  
 
This newsletter provides an important update regarding annual exams   
 
We pray that you are all keeping well and safe in these very unusual times. 
 
The Madressah is likely to remain closed for the next few weeks and Insha’Allah we would like to 
inform you that the annual exams will be conducted remotely.  The exam timetable is provided 
below and should give enough time to help your children prepare.   
 
Exam Table 

• Oral Exams – 15th June to 29th June inclusive, this includes – Quran / Hifz / Practical’s & Duas  
 

• Tahdhib Exams – All classes - 6th July 
 

• Fiqh Exams - All Classes - 7th July 
 

• History Exams – All classes - 8th July 
 

• Arabic Exams – Classes 4 to 9 - 9th July 
 

The exams will go live on the MSO website from 6pm to 8.30pm on the day of the specific exam. 
 
All answers should be emailed to MSO (info@muslimschooloadby.co.uk & A copy to the class 
teacher.) by 9.00pm on the same day of the exam.  Students are reminded to treat the exams 
seriously and prepare in advance. Parents should supervise their children and ensure they do not 
cheat! 
 
Our teachers will call you in advance to inform you when your child`s oral exams will take place.  
For this purpose, we will share your contact details so that the teachers can be in touch.  If for any 
reason you do not wish your contact details to be shared, please let me know by 14th June. 
 
Please note that contact will be made via WhatsApp or Zoom.  
 
If for some reason you are unable to have a WhatsApp or Zoom for the oral exams, please email 
us and let us know as soon as possible. 
 
We wish all our students the very best for the exams.  

 
Brother Zubeir (principal) 
                                                        Muslim School Oadby – Dedicated to Educate the Ummah 
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